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Dear PRCS Family, 

 
We are so excited that Porter Ranch Community School will be offering full in-person 
instruction five days a week this fall to our TK – 8th Grade Students.  In anticipation of 
the return to campus, we wanted to share a few important dates, changes, and 
reminders with you. 

 
Bell Schedule Change for TK – 8th for 2021-2022 School Year: 
Available on our website at goprcs.org or CLICK HERE 
Drop off for TK – 8th grade will be 7:30 am – 8:30 am   Details to follow 
 
Professional Development Schedule:  This fall, professional development for school 
staff will take place on Tuesdays. Both Elementary and Middle School will have Early 
Dismissals on all Tuesdays. 
      -  ES TK – 5th Grade dismissal at 2:00 pm 
      -  MS 6th – 8th Grade dismissal at 2:04 pm 

 
All full in-person students must have a baseline negative Covid test result 2 weeks prior 
to first day of school, Monday, August 16th.  The District will have a mobile testing unit 
on our campus the week of August 2nd to get a baseline Covid test.  More details to 
follow once we have the date/times for mobile unit testing.  Student must be 
accompanied by parent or legal guardian in order to take the Covid test.  If you would 
like to schedule a Covid Test, please schedule no earlier than August 2nd and allow time 
to receive the test result prior to first day of school.   
       
Health & Safety:  We will continue to adhere to the LA County Department of 
Public Health guidelines for physical distancing.  Additionally, here are a few               
other important items: 
     - Face Masks:  All students, staff and visitors will be required to wear                             
       face masks on campus. 
     - Daily Health Checks:  All students, staff, and visitors will be required                                   
       to answer daily health check questions prior to coming onto campus. 
       Students and staff will log onto dailypass.lausd.net  
     - COVID Testing/Vaccinated Individuals:  All students and staff will  
       continue to have access to testing on campus.  Fully vaccinated students  
       and employees are not required to test so long as the vaccination records 
       are uploaded to the District database.  If students and staff received  
       theirs through the District-sponsored site, the information is already uploaded    
       into Daily Pass.  To upload external vaccination records, please go to  
       dailypass.lausd.net 

http://www.goprcs.org/
https://765d83bf-2abd-4133-8c4b-776be200c762.filesusr.com/ugd/a4b768_c3022099bf594cfe800e9c81d222dcab.pdf
http://www.dailypass.lausd.net/
http://www.dailypass.lausd.net/
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       - Vaccination Appointments:  All students age 12 and older are able to make       
         vaccination appointments.  Make an appointment through dailypass.lausd.net  or       
         contact the Vaccination Hotline at 213-328-3958.  
 
       - Family Guide:  For more information, please refer to the Family Guide  
                                                       CLICK HERE 

 
Virtual Instructional Program:  An online program will be available to students 
who wish to opt out of on campus, in-person instruction this fall.  Families may register 
for this option through the LAUSD Parent Portal or by visiting the City of Angels website 
at www.cityofangelsschool.org.   
Families may also call the City of Angels at 323-415-8350.  Students will still keep their 
enrollment spot in their assigned in-person class.  While students may move between 
in-person and online programs, this may impact students’ learning and teachers’ 
planning, as there will be different teachers and lessons.  Thus, we encourage families 
to consider the best option for their student for the duration of the semester.   

 
As more information and updates become available, we will continue to share them with 
you and will also be available on our website at www.goprcs.org .  If you have any 
questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  Call us at 818-709-7100, our Main Office 
hours are 7:30 am – 4:00 pm.   
 
Please join us for our first Coffee with the Principal on Thursday, August 5th at 5:00 PM.   
Register in advance for this webinar: 
https://lausd.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_k_7JzZwISYir0YzQCXepKw  
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about 
joining the webinar. 
 
We look forward to seeing our students on Monday, August 16th.   

 
Sincerely, 

 

Avak Demirjie  
 

Avak Demirjie 
Principal  

 
 

http://www.dailypass.lausd.net/
https://4.files.edl.io/6c13/07/16/21/162547-4c7987d5-60fa-4953-8fdc-cf2419f3eba1.pdf
https://parentportalapp.lausd.net/parentaccess/
http://www.cityofangelsschool.org/
http://www.goprcs.org/
https://lausd.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_k_7JzZwISYir0YzQCXepKw

